CELEBRATING

Richard J. Johnson

IN HIS WELL-DESERVED RETIREMENT

THURSDAY, MARCH 30 5:00 - 8:00 PM* GLASTONBURY BOATHOUSE 252 WELLES STREET

*COMMENTS/PRESENTATION TO BEGIN AROUND 6:00 PM

Join us for appetizers, beverages, and a cash bar (21+) as we wish Mr. Johnson well after 42+ years of dedicated service to the Glastonbury community.

Tickets/RSVP required with a \$25 minimum donation recommended**. Please visit the Town Hall Customer Service Center (CSC) between March 2 and March 22 to reserve your tickets. Questions may be directed to Kathryn at (860) 652-7518.

**Donations will offset event expenses. Please bring exact change or checks made payable to the Town of Glastonbury with "Town Manager Retirement" in the memo line. The CSC is staffed Monday - Friday, 8:00 AM - 1:00 PM and 2:00 PM - 4:30 PM.